PEMBROKE

A PRIORY ACADEMY

10 March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer
Reference: Industrial Action by the NEU

We are now in a position to provide you with an update on the next days of strike action by the National
Education Union (NEU).

We are planning for the academy to be open as normal on Wednesday 15 and Thursday 16th March.
Your child/ren should therefore attend school at the usual time.

If the situation changes, please be assured that we will notify you at the earliest opportunity.
Thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

$

Mr S Evans
iHeadteacher
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